
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
 

June 16th 2017 

Dear all, 

This week some of our children from across the school took part in the Budleigh Literary quiz. They had a 

super time and although they didn’t come first they did really well and had a super morning out.  

Due to the lovely weather we have had this week Class 5 & 6 were able to have their class mass outside 

with Father Phillip. It was a lovely mass and the children really enjoyed being able to have it outdoors.  

Class 5 & 6 also had their NSPCC workshops. If you have a child in 5 or 6 please talk to them about these 

as they are really valuable sessions that inform the children of ways to keep themselves safe, deal with 

situations, different areas of support, what is appropriate and inappropriate behaviour etc.  

Today the Class 6 children have been at ‘Hit the surf’ all morning. Unfortunately, I have been out at a 

meeting all day but I’m sure they had a great time as well as learning some really valuable life skills. 

Holy Communion 

This Saturday at 6pm sees our next group of children take their first Holy Communion at Church. They have 

worked really hard in their weekly group sessions and I hope they enjoy the service on Saturday. The 

children are welcome to bring their Communion clothes in for Monday’s liturgy assembly. 

Science club 

We currently have 2 spaces available in science club. If your child would like to attend please contact the 

office. Science club runs after school every Thursday. 

Book fayre 

The Book Fayre arrives next week. It will be available for viewing every day after school in the main corridor 

between 3.30-4pm. It will be in school from Wednesday 21st – Tuesday 27th June.  

As part of this, next Friday 23rd June there will be a special reading awards assembly in school at 2.30pm 

(parents welcome) followed by a book café. Unfortunately I will not be there but it will be run by Mrs Owens 

and Mrs Jukes our English co-ordinators. 

Summer ball tickets 

Just a reminder that tickets are still on sale for the Summer Ball, at Ocean on 15th July 2017. Please contact 

the PTA for more details. 

Next week: 

Monday 19th June: Class 6 Leavers Mass Sacred Heart Church, Heavitree. 

Tuesday 20th June: Class 3 & 4 Mass in school 

Tuesday 20th June: Yr 6 leavers photo for newspaper 

Wednesday 21st June: School photos 

Wednesday 21st June: Book Fayre arrives. 

Wednesday 21st June: NSPCC sponsorship money to be in please. 

Friday 23rd June: Reading assembly and book café. 
 

Best wishes and thank you for your continued support 
 

Mrs Taylor-Bashford 

 

Well done to:                                                                                                                      

Headteacher’s Awards:  Yr 5 – Oliver, Jack W 

Silver certificates: FSU - Ella  

Stars of the Week: FSU - Ella, Yr 1 - Azi, Yr 2 – Halley, Yr 3 – Indigo, Yr 4 – Radina, Y5 – Grace,             

Yr 6 – Amelia. 

 

If you know anyone looking for school places, please let them know as we still have spaces available in some 

classes. They can contact the Office for more information or to book a tour. 

Tel: 01395 264875                                                                                                                         email: admin@stjo.uk 



 

 


